
 

14/06/2011 - Announcement 

 

 

Due to Mr. Siokos departure from the position of the Chairman of the BoD of Trastor Reic, the Board of 

Directors would like to take this opportunity to express their sincere gratitude for his valuable contribution 

and to wish him the very best in his future endeavors .  

 


